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   YEAR 6 PROM - THE END OF YEAR EXTRAVAGANZA! 
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It has become a school tradition that the Year 6   

finish their summer with a range of fabulous events, 

including the Year 6 Prom. Although it’s essentially a 

send-off for the Year 6 children, everyone from 

Grainthorpe is invited.  

Last year, the event was held in the Village Hall at 

Grainthorpe and Andy Carr provided the disco    

entertainment. The PTFA (Parent, Teacher, Friends 

Association) has secured the venue for 2024 and the 

celebration will be on 12th July 2024. 

As always, there will be a team working behind the 

scenes to get everything organized, but the team is very small. We need more helpers and it would 

be great if Year 6 parents would like to join the preparations - you can shape the evening! 

2023 PROM 

NEXT PTFA MEETING 

The next PTFA meeting is Tuesday 21st May at Marshchapel School, starting at 3:45pm.  

You can join in person (we’ll make sure there are refreshments) or via a Zoom link. 

Let’s make the Prom as fabulous as last year! We will also be discussing the Summer Fair.        

The children at both schools will be completing The Tenner Challenge as part of our Enterprise 

Fortnight (more details coming soon). Their creations will be on sale at the Summer Fair. 

The PTFA work hard to organise the event and would be so pleased for you to help in any way you 

can, however big or small. 

We hope to have food, drinks and entertainment as well as lots of fun raffles, tombolas and games 

to get everyone ready for the summer!   

The event will be on Grainthorpe School field and playground. If we have the wet weather we      

experienced last year, the event will be wholly indoors! 

If you can come along to the PTFA meeting on 21st May to share what you can help with, or send a 

message expressing an interest, we will be so happy to welcome you. 

All money raised gets ploughed back into fabulous school events like the Pantomime, Prom and    

Presents for Year 6 Leavers. Our schools are so grateful for the generosity of time the PTFA give 

and you can join too (we’re not scary at all!)
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   EXCITING LEARNING EVENTS AT MARSHCHAPEL THIS TERM! 
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Skylarks started the term with a visit from a giant land snail, millipedes, centipedes, and all manner of animals! 

What a great way to kickstart the project about Wriggle and Crawl. As the weeks have progressed, the     

children have been investigating bees and were delighted when Emma from Stax of Wax appeared with a  

portable beehive! It’s starting to look like a miniature creature zoo in the classroom! 

I’m looking forward to reading the fact files on bees and also the completed caterpillar to butterfly diaries. I 

hope I get invited to the butterfly release!

Lapwings have been enjoying the sunshine and it is helping their seeds grow this term. It is fascinating 

to see the broad beans that make the beanstalks and the ones that won’t reach the giant’s castle… 

Outside learning has increased this term with the new project. We 

have seen super collaborative play, turn-taking, sharing and patience.  

 

 

Counting and recognising numbers is no problem! 

What a fabulous construction 

group! 
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   EXCITING LEARNING EVENTS AT GRAINTHORPE THIS TERM! 
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Barn Owls have immersed themselves in the past and are investigating how the Egyptians lived. A trip to Hull 

brought Ancient Egypt to life with real artefacts and copies to touch. Oscar even went through the process of 

mummification. (No children were harmed during this exercise!) 

Before the trip, we were overwhelmed by the quality of home learning: tombs, mummies, Top Trump cards, 

fact files, maps and heaps of research. Thank you all for making this project so meaningful. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here is the start of the 

clay work inspired by 

the drawings made 

from the visit. 
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   KESTRELS LEARNING AT GRAINTHORPE THIS TERM! 
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Our Year 6 Kestrels have made us so proud with the way they have prepared themselves for next 

week’s SATs tests. We have eleven determined children who will try their best and demonstrate 

how competent they are with their English and Maths work. They have worked super hard all year 

along with the dedicated staff team. Next week will be a celebration of where they are now and a 

great preparation for secondary school. 

I know everyone is looking forward to the SATs breakfast, so please arrive on time and get settled 

for the day ahead. Make sure your weekend is relaxed and you’re ready to go! 

Here is a round up from the Kestrels learning this term (clockwise): 

1: Investigating dissolving as part of science on"Properties and Changes in Materials" 

2: Discussing reincarnation and karma as believed by Hindus in R.E. 

3: Investigating what materials make the best insulators in science 

4: Thinking about the positive and negative aspects of being part of an online community 

6: Practising recorders! 
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COMING UP 

SPORTS DAY Tuesday 11th June 2024 (afternoon) at Grainthorpe 

SUMMER FAIR Friday 5th July 2024 4pm-6pm at Grainthorpe 

YEAR 6 PROM Friday 12th July 2024 at Grainthorpe Village Hall (evening) 

 

SAFEGUARDING IN OUR COMMUNITY 

If you have any safeguarding concerns to do with children in our community and you want to tell someone about 

them, the Federation has a designated safeguarding lead professional (Mrs Turner) and a deputy designated      

safeguarding lead professionals, Mrs Manders.  

Please telephone school on 01472 869075 (M) or 01472 869035 (G).  

If you have a safeguarding issue to discuss, you can contact Children’s Services directly on 01522 782111. 
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If you have time to complete this Childcare Survey, it will help shape the provision offered in Lincolnshire. 

Many thanks for your support. 
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